
Thank you to everyone who contributed and supported Church Fenton 
Forward in the work on the Public Inquiry.   

 
Unfortunately, the Planning Inspector’s decision has been received to allow 
the appeal.  As such, the building of 50 houses in the heart of the village has 

been approved. 
 

Church Fenton Forward have been asked by several members of the 
community if there is anything else we can do to fight this decision and the 

answer is YES. 
 

There are options available and after an initial meeting on 30th June, we agree 
to press on with our ambition to protect the historic core of our village. 

 
If you object to the development here are some ways you can help:  

 

• Add your name to a group response or submit comments separately 

• Deliver leaflets, proofread documents, help with research   

• Give your expertise in specialised areas 

• Financial donations to support with expert advice 

• Come to update meetings (virtually) 

• Spread the word  
 

If you want to join our group, help and support us no matter how much time 
you are able to commit or just keep up to date with progress, please get in 
touch with us on email at churchfentonforward@gmail.com and we can add 

you to our distribution list and invite you to update meetings (held virtually).  
We respect your right to privacy and as such we will not share your 

details/email addresses. 
 

We look forward to working with you to protect our community 
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